
 
 
 
 
To All of our Customers, 

03/18/2011 
 
 

ITO Corporation 

President Eiji Arai 
 
 

Our condolences regarding the Tohoku Earthquake 
 

 
We offer our deepest condolences to the victims and their families of the March 11th 

Tohoku  Earthquake  that  originated  in  Sanriku-oki,  and  we  pray  for  a  speedy 

restoration and recovery. 
 
 
We are diligently gathering and disclosing information regarding any delivery delays of 

products we supply, and we sincerely apologize for any inconveniences and troubles 

potential delays may cause you. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
ITO Corporation 


